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Purpose 

University of Pikeville – Kentucky College of Osteopathic Medicine’s (KYCOM), produces and 
publishes a strategic plan that addresses all core aspects of its mission.  KYCOM is committed to 
including faculty, staff and students in the strategic plan development, review and revision process.  
This policy memorializes process for the formation, review and revision of its strategic plan. 

Policy 

KYCOM reviews and revises its strategic plan at least every three to five years.  The process of 
reviewing the strategic plan includes a review of the current KYCOM mission statement.  Review, 
revision, update, or creation of a new strategic plan includes input from university and KYCOM 
administration, KYCOM faculty, staff, and students.  The strategic plan will be presented to the 
Dean’s Administrative Council for approval, prior to Board of Trustee review and approval. 

The strategic plan of KYCOM will be monitored and reported to faculty, staff and students on an 
annual basis, unless a revision occurs.  In the event of a strategic plan revision, the new strategic 
plan will be published upon approval.  
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